
Child Care Relief Fund Information

Child care businesses are critical for Texas’ economy. However, 
almost all child care businesses were hit hard during the 
COVID-19 pandemic, with many going out of business or now 
operating under stress.

To help our child care businesses recover from the Pandemic, 
the Texas Workforce Commission is launching a Child Care 
Relief Fund and will accept applications from June 11, 2021 to 
July 11, 2021.

To receive the Child Care Relief Fund 
your child care business must be:

1	A licensed or registered child care center or home; 

2	Open and operating in Texas as of May 1, 2021; and 

3	Not currently on a corrective or adverse action with 
Texas Health and Human Services Commission Child Care 
Regulation.

Also, the Texas Workforce Commission will provide FREE 
business coaching all year, including assistance with your 
application for the Child Care Relief Funds. 

If you have any questions or need help, don’t hesitate to 
reach out to the coaching team at Texas@ECEBizCoach.org 
(if possible, please include your license or operation number).

For more information, visit childcare.texas.gov.

ACT NOW! 
THE GRANT PORTAL 

CLOSES WITHIN  
30 DAYS  

OF OPENING

Attention Center & Home-Based Child Care Providers
Don’t miss out on Child Care Relief Funds  
FROM JUNE 11, 2021 TO JULY 11, 2021
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